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Heather Bailey understands that even the most minor and often unintentional
mistakes could be costly to an employer. In her latest article for NAMA's InTouch
Magazine, she provides an overview of what to do expect in the year 2018
discussing hot topics such as the the Department of Labor's white collar
exemptions salary hike, Employee Paid Sick Leave Laws, Sexual Harassment and
Submitting OSHA information electronically.

The full article, "Goodbye 2017 & Hello 2018! What All Employers Should Know
For the New Year" can be found in the Winter 2018 edition of InTouch.


